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Happy April to all of you! Can you believe Spring is here according to the calendar, but alas our weather 

isn’t cooperating. 

Coming up this month: April 3rd – quilt meeting, 6 pm. Program by Judy Howard, June, Denny, Faye 

Green and Barbara Bryant. 

No Project Day on April 6th. This is our County Cultural Arts Day. Bring your items to enter the contest 

to the extension office that morning.  

Happy Easter on April 9th. 

Happy Birthday to Linda Marean. 

May and June Programs coordinators are Theresa Mahl, Darlene Terrell, Joan Beard, Betty Jo Moss and 

Carol Whitthaus.  

Happy Sewing! 

Joan B. 
 

April birthdays are:  Linda Marean – April 13th,  

March & April program team – Marsha Cole, Judy Howard, June Denny, Faye Green, Barbara Bryant 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

 What can point in every direction but can’t reach the destination by itself? 
 

  Upcoming Events: 

• April 6, 2023, Anderson County Cultural Arts, open to Homemakers and Quilt Guild members 

• April 18, 2023 – Ft. Harrod Area Cultural Arts, Frankfort 

• April 26-29 - Paducah Quilt Show  

• May 1st – Next Quilt Meeting 

• May 4th – Project/Sew Day 

• May 9-11, 2023, KEHA State Meeting, Crowne Plaza, Louisville, KY 
 

Joan called the meeting to order and introduced Faye Green’s granddaughter as a guest. 
Treasurer’s report: available balance of $1431.47. 
For information about upcoming programs see the newsletter. March birthdays were recognized, Jeanne 
Rollins. The Constitution still needs to be signed by all officers. 
Leadership Academy report by Donna. 
We still need blankets for the sheriff’s Dept. Three handmade quilts were donated tonight by Mattie 
Spaulding. Our current count is 9 and we need 15.  Marsha reported on the library display. Go and see it, it 
has a little bit of everything. Discussed what items to display in May. Marsha also reported that the 
Homemaker’s Guild won an award for being the top community service organization in Anderson County. 
Prayers and thoughts for Joan’s husband who is in the hospital. He still wanted her to attend tonight. 
Emily, Faye Green’s granddaughter, was tonight’s guest. She teaches Family and Consumer Sciences in 
Garrard County. Her program was how to create our own batiks using toothpaste. 
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Joan displayed 3 quilts she made on her last cruise. Quilt designer, Patti Carey was the teacher in her classes. 
Sew and tell. We had one guest tonight. Door prizes were given out. 
Kay Scheffler announced an Open House at Civil Air Patrol on March 21st from 5:30 to 8pm   
Meeting ended at 7:10 
Shelly Winsor, Secretary 
  

  Answer:  Your Finger 

 
  

 


